
Name: 
Jeff Tumbleson 
 

Address: 
Hayward, WI 
 

Years of ABSF Membership: 
many, 15+ 
 

Occupation: 
Industrial Designer 
 

Why are you interested in being a member of the ABSF Board of Directors and what knowledge and 
skills do you possess that can benefit the organization? 
Hello ABSF Members, 
 
First of all, if you are reading this you are more than likely an active, involved, and vital part of the ABSF 
(as a member).  If so, I sincerely thank you for that – if not, please consider continuing and/or joining the 
foundation.   
I’ve been fortunate, very thankful to have been elected to the ABSF Board of Directors for 2 full terms, 
serving as Vice President the last two years.  In that time span (of 6 years total) I have never missed a 
meeting and have worked - been on site for nearly every event.  On top of that dedication and 
experience I’ve been in at the ground level for some of the most exciting and rewarding recent 
programs, like snowmaking, the purchase of the Telemark property [the future Mt. Telemark Village], 
and one of my favorites…  Birkie One (the ABSF’s community focus program that works hard making 
sure everyone has the opportunity to enjoy the outdoors).  Right now, that very program is working on 
helping Lac Courte Oreilles youth reclaim/renovate trails right out their back door at the LCO school.   All 
really great stuff! 
As a citizen of the Hayward community I feel that I have been and will continue to be an excellent (local) 
link/ambassador for you, the members, to the ABSF staff and fellow board members.  I pride myself on 
when/if contacted with questions, concerns, comments you can count on the fact that I will carry it 
forward for discussion. 
I’d jump at the chance to have one more term to (again) work with the ABSF team and continue to work, 
to serve the programs like I just mentioned above and more.  Please, I hope you will again find the 
confidence in me to cast a vote in my direction and then count on me serving with the same expertise, 
enthusiasm, dedication that I’ve graciously exemplified. 
Thanks for your consideration, and again thank you for being an ABSF member. 
 
Regards, 
Jeff Tumbleson 



 

 


